
 

 

Tritlington Church of England First School  
‘Let your light shine’  

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

11th June 2021                                                                                                  Newsletter Summer 5 

    

Dear Parents, 

 

We hope you had a wonderful break, for once the weather was fabulous!  The children have come 
back refreshed and ready to learn.  We have lots of exciting activities planned for the children this 
half term.  

 
After School Clubs 
After the half term break the multi skills club after school on a Friday which is run by our colleague from 
the Morpeth School Sports Partnership, will be open to Class 1 only.  Please contact school if your child 
would like to attend this half term.  
 
Forest School Day 
We are having a day of outdoor learning activities next Wednesday 16th June.  Please ensure your child 
comes to school in a comfortable PE kit - perhaps leggings or joggers - due to the long grass and 
stinging plants on the field and trainers. If the weather should change and be inclement, please send 
your child in dressed appropriately.   

 
Summer Raffle 
We are delighted to share with you that we will be running a summer raffle in school following the huge 
success of the last one which enabled us to buy handwriting practice books, new reading books and 
other resources for the children.  We would be very grateful if anyone has prizes that they would like to 
donate to school.  Tickets will be on sale soon, please spread the word and tell friends and family. 

 
  
 
 

 
 
Sports for Champions Elite Athlete visit in school 
Only 2 weeks to go!  On 21st June Jordan Paddock, elite gymnast, will visit Tritlington School to work 
with your children.  Please help your child to gain some sponsors for the circuit of exercises they will be 
doing in school with Jordan and return the sponsor to school by Monday 14th June. 
 
School Photographer 
The school photographer will be in school on 5th July.  It will be possible for siblings in school to have 
their photos taken together but unfortunately this year we will not be able to invite younger siblings in to 
make up family groups.  Further details will follow shortly. 
 
 



Dates for the summer term 
 
There are some additional dates for your diary for next half term. 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
Summer Term 2021 

16th June 2021 Whole school Forest School Day 

17th June 2021 Year 4 children - Virtual Leavers Service 

21st June 2021 All children - Sports for Champions Elite Athlete visit in school 

1st & 2nd July 2021 Year 4 Transition days to Chantry 

2nd July 2021 Transition day in school  

5th July 2021 Zoolab visit and workshops in school for Class 1 and 2 

5th July 2021 School Photographer in school 

8th July 2021 Year 4 Leavers - trip out to Edinburgh Zoo for  Year 4 only 

16th July 2021 Year 4 - Leavers Celebration in school 
Last day of the summer term 

 
. 
 
Have a wonderful half term holiday,   

Mrs. K. Stephenson & Mrs. J. O’Dell  

Joint Acting Headteachers 

 

 

“You are the light of the world—like a city on a hilltop that cannot be hidden. In the same way, let 
your good deeds shine out for all to see." St Matthew 5:14-15 

‘Let your light shine’  


